Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Massage Therapy
The Board of Massage Therapy hereby gives notice: 
of the issuance of an Order regarding the Petition for Variance and Waiver, filed by Leslie Sylvetsky on June 29, 2023. The Notice of Petition for Waiver or Variance was published in Vol. 49, No. 132, of the July 10, 2023, Florida Administrative Register. The Board considered the request at a duly-noticed public meeting held on July 28, 2023 in Orlando, Florida. The Board found that the request does not meet the criteria for a Petition for Variance and Waiver, as stated in Rule 28-104.002, Florida Administrative Code. The Board’s Order, filed on August 25, 2023, dismissed the petition.
A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting:
Danielle Terrell, Executive Director, Board of Massage Therapy, at the above listed address, (850)245-4162, or by electronic mail – Danielle.Terrell@flhealth.gov .
